

18 January 2022

Kaikohe Hokianga Community Board Far North District council office Memorial Ave Kaikohe

The Chairman and Board Members.

## RE: Approved Halloween Funding – Carry over to 2022 event

Pioneer Village Kaikohe was very fortunate to have received funding in October 2021 towards the annual Halloween event, like most events this was cancelled due to Covid Restrictions.

We do however plan to go ahead with the event this coming year and are asking if these funds could be carried over and utilised for the same purposes, we do not plan to uplift the funds until closer to the event.

Many Regards

Operations Manager